From: Squarespace

To: Have Your Say
Subject: Form Submission - TPC Review
Date: Friday, 15 May 2020 11:47:16 AM

Name: Stephanie McQueen

Your Submission to the TPC Review: It is very important that the TPC be a strong,
independent authority with broad powers to review, monitor, amend and revise the
Tasmanian Planning Scheme as required. Having an independent authority, free from
Ministerial interference is vital for the integrity of governance and confidence of the
Tasmanian people. Further it should be appropriately funded and have the powers to
oversee the Tasmanian planning system in every respect including developing policy and
strategy for regional and state development as well as assess and monitor projects of State
and regional significance. The Tasmanian community needs to be able to confidently
express views on projects with the knowledge that an independent authority is assessing
them, with no political motives
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